
J U N E  2 4 ,  2 0 2 2

PTC Founder and IMO Maritime Ambassador Carlos C. Salinas

highlighted that seafarers are the heart and soul of global trade and

acknowledged the significant contribution of all Filipino global

maritime professionals who are the driving spirit behind what makes

the country a proud tonnage enabler.

Gerardo Borromeo, PTC CEO, stressed the power of collaboration that

enables the industry to work as a platform for the development of

wellness and acknowledged that seafarers are at the center of all

operations. They move world trade, and thus, it is vital to provide them

a mechanism to maximize the total wellbeing of global maritime

professionals.

PTC presents best practices at Crew
Welfare Week

The PTC Group was honored to present its Crew Care best practices at

the 2022 Crew Welfare Week virtual event organized by SAFETY4SEA

from June 21 to 23, 2022. 

All PTC Group personnel are encouraged to view PTC's presentation

here.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PTl0OaYS7ig
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PTl0OaYS7ig

